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	ITEM NO.


REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE SERVICES & DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

To the: PLANNING AND TRANSPORTATION REGULATORY PANEL

On:
Thursday, 7th April  2005

TITLE: SALFORD CITY COUNCIL(WEATHERALL STREET NORTH,AGNES STREET, BUILE STREET,BOWER STREET,MILAN STREET,HADFIELD STREET AND DUDLEY STREET,SALFORD 8)(ROAD HUMP SCHEME) ORDER 2004

RECOMMENDATIONS:
The Committee are asked to consider whether, in light of the objections received, the order should be:-

(i) Introduced as originally proposed, or

(ii) Amended, or

(iii) Withdrawn

It is the recommendation of the Director of Development Services that the Order be introduced as originally proposed .

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:
The report attached explains the background to and the reasons for introducing the order 

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:
Minutes of the Planning and Transportation Regulatory Panel of 7th November 2002 and correspondence from the objectors; plan outlining the proposals 

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:
N/A

THE SOURCE OF FUNDING IS:
N/A

LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
N/A

FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
N/A

CONTACT OFFICER:
Jeanette Williams,  Legal Assistant, 0161 793 3121

Report Prepared: 15th March 2005

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATES:
Broughton

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:
Transport Strategy; 

DETAILS:


The Zsara Renewal Project Phase 3 in the Broughton Area of Salford is a housing renewal scheme , which is nearing completion, it is proposed that the area becomes a 20 m.p.h zone enforced by junction plateaux and road humps.

The area is bounded by Great Cheetham Street East to the west and Marlborough Road to the east and comprises of Buile Street, Agnes Street, Milan Street, Weatherall Street North, Part of Dudley Street and Hadfield Street.

The local residents have been consulted at the planning stage with regards to access to the area , and it is proposed that the current prohibition of driving order on Agnes Street at its junction with Marsland Street North be removed. The junction will be re-opened to vehicular traffic but with a road hump at the entry and the carriageway width reduced to 4.5 metres.  

The proposals of the Director of Development Services are for the:-

Introduction of road hump plateaux ,road humps   

SCHEDULE

ROAD PLATAEUX

Agnes Street / Bower Street

Agnes Street / Weatherall Street

ROAD HUMPS

Weatherall Street  2 No.

Agnes Street         2 No.

Buile Street          4 No.

Dudley Street       1 No.

Milan Street         1 No

Hadfield Street     1 No.  

 Objections to the proposal have been received, but have not been withdrawn to date.   

The following objections:

Brief details of the objection are as follows :-

A letter was received from Mr McBroom of York dated the 21st April 2004 on the basis that the proposals would have an adverse response time to emergency vehicles, the proposals would increase noise pollution, environmental issues -     

The Objection has not been withdrawn to date 

Having considered objections, the Director of Development Services recommends that the Order be introduced as originally introduced.

